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From the Dean of School 

 

Happy Friday!  
 
It's hard to believe that September is soon behind us.  Onward to October and all 
that it brings to our students.  Already, student suggested clubs and committees 
are starting to form.   A special thank you to all those faculty advisors who assist 
in extracurricular activities.  
 
"Back to School" forms went out (successfully) this past week.   They are due on 
Monday, October 2, 2017.  Thank you for your patience as our software company 
(Rediker) straightened out its glitches. 
 
We still need volunteer substitute teachers to assist either for a full day, half day, 
quarter day or even a period or two.  Please consider it and let me know 
personally if you are willing and able to volunteer in this manner. 
 
Soon, the details will be emailed to you about Parent/Teacher Conferences on 
November 3 from 7:45 to 3:30pm.   The meetings will be in 10 minute increments 
throughout the day with online sign-ups.  More details to come.  
 
Thank you for your support!  Have a great weekend! 
 
Sincerely, 
Maureen Mooney 
Dean of School 
 

 



 

From the Assistant Director of Student Services: Outside Testing and Forms Process 

From time to time, students may be tested outside of our school for academic, 
social/emotional or other reasons.. In support of these outside tests, teachers, 
administrators and school counselors are sometimes asked to complete rating 
scales or questionnaires and/or provide other information. If your student is being 
tested outside of school and you need a member of the Founders Academy to 
help complete such information, please contact the Student Services Department 
first. We’d be happy to assist you in getting those forms to the appropriate staff. 
This process will help us to better serve you and your students in an organized 
and timely fashion. Thank you!  
 
~Debra Castonguay, Assistant Director of Student Services  
 ( ​debra.castonguay@tfanh.org​ ) 

 
 
 

School News 

 

Vaccination Records Needed 

Dear Parents, 
 
Please send in updated vaccination records for your student(s) or qualified exemptions with appropriate 
documentation by ​October 6th​. 
 
These records can be scanned and emailed to ​bridget.hyotte@tfanh.org​, faxed to Bridget Hyotte at 
624-0057​, or brought to front desk in an envelope during the school day. 
 
Thank you! 
 

 

Volunteer of the Month - Mrs. Denise Burke 

Denise Burke is the Volunteer of the Month for September, 2017.  Mrs. Burke is the mother of Maddy in 
grade 8.   Mrs. Burke spent a great deal of the past summer helping to organize the warehouse, and tidy the 
school for opening day.   Founders is so grateful for volunteers like Mrs. Burke!   We couldn't function 
without them!   Thank you, Mrs. Burke! 

mailto:debra.castonguay@tfanh.org
mailto:bridget.hyotte@tfanh.org


 
 

 

Students Raise Money for Hurricane Relief 

This past week four 8th grade students Kendall, Harmony, Storm, and Tempest stepped up and raised 
money for the American Red Cross to help aid the hurricane devastation under the advisement of Miss. 
Efraimson. On Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday they sold homemade cotton candy during all lunches for 
$3 a bag. Today students were welcomed to participate in Hat Day, by paying 1 dollar to wear their hat in 
school. In total, Founders raised $389.05 to help with relief. We are so excited to share the news of how 
proud we are to be able to help during this trying time for so many. Great job girls and way to go Founders!  

 

 

Message about the Annual Fund 2017-2018 

Be on the lookout for an upcoming email with all the details of the 2017-2018 Annual Fund!  Thank you in 
advance for contributing!  
 



 

Thank You From the Art Department! 

A huge thank you to the students and families that continue to bring in Wish List Supplies for our Art 
Classes!  We always welcome your thoughtful donations!  Things to be on the lookout for are: old wooden 
chairs or stools that you would like to find a good home for, newspapers, and any other items that are listed 
on our Art Wish List Sheet.  Mrs. Strub has her Wish List supplies on her Art Google Classroom page as well 
as posted outside her room (176). 
 
Thanks so much!  Have a great day! 
Traci Strub 
 

 

FIRST Lego League Meeting Times 

Dear parents, 
 
FTC (grades 7-12) will begin meeting Tuesdays after school until 4:30 beginning this week. Please call the 
school if your child will have an alternative plan for pickup.  
 
FLL (grades 4-8) has new coaches and will announce the new meeting times shortly.  
 
FRC will have a demonstration tomorrow morning at 7:45 AM for all high school students. This is a great 
opportunity for high school students to ask questions if they are interested. If you are interested in FRC, 
please email Mrs. George and let her know.  
 
Everyone interested in FTC and FLL should email Mrs. Scarpone at kscarpone@firstinspires.org. 
 
Thank you for your interest and time! 
 
 



 

Founders Chorus Singing at Monarchs Game 

Greetings Founders Academy Choral Parents: 
 
On ​Saturday, Oct. 21​, Founders Academy Chorus has been invited to perform "God Bless America" at the 
opening game for the Manchester Monarchs.  This game begins at 6:00 pm and we will perform first on the 
program. 
 
If you are interested in having your student participate in this out-of-school opportunity (this is NOT a school 
sponsored field trip), we would have to have confirmation of participation.  This event 
requires a "sound check" at 4:00 pm at the SNHU Arena in Manchester, NH.  We will "meet up" 
at 4:00 pm but parents are responsible to drop off and pick up after the event. 
 
This is a wonderful opportunity for students to represent our school.  Being the opening game, attendance 
should be very strong.  It is important to understand, however, students will need to be appropriate during 
the time between the sound check and the game as they are representatives of The Founders Academy 
community.  
 
Parents/friends will be offered discounted tickets for the opening season game.  A flyer is attached. All 
questions and payments for tickets must go through the contact for the Monarchs - listed on the brochure. 
The games are always fun and very family friendly! 
 
If you think your child would like to join Founders Academy Chorus at this event, please just 
let me know by October 5.  We will put interested students on the list, and will confirm participation as we get 
closer to the event. 
 
Best, 
Jane Cormier and Emily DeAngelis 
 
The flyer can be found here: 
https://drive.google.com/a/tfanh.org/file/d/0BxB1EcctIS0NUGVoZlFUQW5uZWd3TkxyLS1WelNWVHEwQ19j
/view?usp=drive_web 
 

 

 

Volunteer Opportunities/Donations/Fundraising 

 

Drama Donors Choose 

Please consider donating to Ms. Mote’s fundraiser for drama supplies.  The fundraiser expires in November, 
and while we’re close to the goal we still need your help!  Link is below 
 
All the World's a Stage- Help Us Build It! 
 
My students need microphones, painting and sewing supplies, and tools for sound, set building, and 

https://drive.google.com/a/tfanh.org/file/d/0BxB1EcctIS0NUGVoZlFUQW5uZWd3TkxyLS1WelNWVHEwQ19j/view?usp=drive_web
https://drive.google.com/a/tfanh.org/file/d/0BxB1EcctIS0NUGVoZlFUQW5uZWd3TkxyLS1WelNWVHEwQ19j/view?usp=drive_web
https://www.donorschoose.org/project/all-the-worlds-a-stage-help-us-build-i/2650406/?challengeid=20575655


costume making! 
 

 

Outreach Update and Raffle! 

This week, we are kicking off our 1st annual calendar raffle.  The raffle will be held November 1st thru 
November 30th with total cash prizes to be awarded of $2,500.  To make this fundraiser a huge success, we 
need all of our Founders families to get involved.  Each student will be sent home with a packet that contains 
a letter explaining the raffle and 10 raffle tickets to be sold or purchased.  Tickets are $10 each and the sales 
period begins now thru Friday October 27th.  Beginning November 1st, one ticket will be drawn daily and the 
winner will be awarded that day’s prize of $50, $100 or $250.  The great part, the winning ticket is re-entered 
into the drawing and is eligible to win all month long.  Round Table teachers will have extra tickets (in 
multiples of 10) available to those willing and able to sell more.  Prizes will be awarded to the top 3 students 
who sell the most.  If you have any questions, please email Maureen Anson at maureen.anson@tfanh.org. 
  
Your support and participation is much appreciated! 
 

 

Shop at Hannaford, Earn Money for Your School! 



 



 

 

Barnes & Noble Book Fair 

 
 

Sewing Club Donations Needed 

Sewing club is starting this Tuesday.  We are a large group of eager sewers and we are looking for some 
donations.  
 
* Sewing machines (in working or mostly working order) 
*  Fabric, all types and sizes 
*  Sewing notions, (zippers, interfacing, buckles, ties, chording, etc.) 
*  Thread (all types, all colors) 
Thank you for your consideration and donations.  
 
 
Thank you, 
Mrs. Jennifer Fortier 



 

 
 

Wanted: Substitute Teachers, Lunch & Study Hall Monitors 

Founders is seeking volunteer substitute teachers, study hall monitors, and lunch monitors!   If you are 
interested in helping Founders for full days, half days or even a period or two, please contact Nena Bliss at 
603.952.4705 or nena.bliss@tfanh.org.   We’ll add you to the list! 
 

 

Most Needed Items for Back to School! 

As many of you know, The Founders Academy relies heavily on contributions and donations from generous 
parents, friends, and members of our community. Currently, we are in greatest need of the following items as 
we head into another school year: 
 
Printer Paper (Staples has great deals on cases of paper right now: see this ​link​.) 
Clorox Wipes 
Plastic Spoons and Forks 
Dry Erase Markers/Erasers 
Snacks and lunches for the Food Pantry 
Latex Gloves 
Power Strips 
Brooms and Dustpans 
 
Follow this ​link​ for more needed items.  Thank you in advance for your generosity! 
 

 

 
 

Other 

 

School Calendar 

Regularly check the school calendar online link: ​  ​http://www.thefoundersacademy.org/calendar 
 
NOTE:  Dates are continuously added and possibly changed throughout the year.  Please check the online 
school calendar regularly. 

 

Founders on Social Media! 

Be sure to follow Founders on Facebook here:    

https://www.staples.com/Copy-Resume-Multipurpose-Paper-Deals/cat_CL140691/00792
http://www.thefoundersacademy.org/outreach_happenings/most_needed_items_at_founders
http://www.thefoundersacademy.org/calendar
https://www.facebook.com/pages/The-Founders-Academy-Public-Charter-School/675459439135607?fref=ts


 
Founders' Facebook Carpooling Group:  ​https://www.facebook.com/groups/123952141583545/ 
 
Founders' Facebook Volunteering Parents Group: 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1527282857342512/ 
 

Be sure to follow Founders on Twitter here: ​        
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